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Thank you. 

More than two and a half years have passed since the Taliban takeover in 2021. While Japan acknowledges signs of improvement in the economy and security in Afghanistan, little progress has been made in addressing the human rights situation, particularly with regards to women and girls. Japan strongly recommends immediately withdrawing all measures that restrict the enjoyment of human rights and fundamental freedoms by Afghan women and girls, including access to education and employment, and freedom of expression. 

Japan also recommends facilitating inclusive and non-discriminatory measures, as well as political processes, that enable all Afghans, including those from ethnic and religious minority backgrounds, to participate in public and political life. 

Finally, reiterating the importance of combating terrorism and promoting security and prosperity in Afghanistan and the surrounding region, Japan recommends taking effective measures against the persisting threat of terrorism in Afghanistan, in accordance with relevant international law, especially international human rights law. 

I thank you.
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